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 RESOLVED                                                                                  C33/2022 
 
That in respect of – 
 
The Draft 5th Generation IDP (2022 – 2027) 
 
tabled before Council at the Council meeting held on 31 March 2022: 
 
1. That the Draft 5th Generation IDP is herewith tabled by the executive mayor by 

placing it before council without any debate or discussion thereon. 
 

2. That Council note that the Draft 5th Generation IDP will it be made public in terms of 
section 21 of the MSA and submitted to the relevant stakeholders (i.e. relevant 
National & Provincial Government Departments as well as the Cape Winelands 
District Municipality) for input. 

 
3. That Council take note of the Water Services Development Plan – IDP Water Sector 
Input Report for 2022/23 and relevant IDP sector plans as incorporated in the 2022-2027 
draft IDP document.                  
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